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Madrid, 16 April 2002

Drear Mr. Enipp,

Just a few lines to thank you most sincerely for the weonderful care taken of
me and my team during our visit to Singapore. Being aware of our profession,
you will know how complicated and difficult it con be af times when frying to
export our idea of cuisine and gastronamy. This is why the invaluable
colluboration we received from you and your team was so vital for the success
ot the events held at he World Gourmet Summit, From now on , | would like you
to consider me a friend of W.G.5. and its ambassador insofar as my effarts, both
in Spain and Miami, to infroduce gastronomy and a cultural exchange among
the various nations in the World Gourmet Summit,

My most sincere congratulations,

Sergi Arola- Restourdnte La Broche



